
Township of Avon  
Notice of Annual Road Inspection  

 
The Supervisors of Avon Township will conduct the 
annual Road Inspection on Saturday April 14, 2018, 
to identify roads in need of repair.  Supervisors will 
meet in the parking lot of the Avon Township Hall 
at 9:00 AM and proceed from there.  For questions 
or to report a specific road problem, contact the 
Township Clerk. 
 
Stephen G. Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
clerk@avontownship.org  
 
Publication Date:  April 11, 2018 
 


